
 

 

          Animal Control Officer 

        Part-Time 
               Town of Boothbay Harbor 

 

 

 
 

The Town of Boothbay Harbor is seeking applications for the position of part-time Animal 

Control Officer (ACO).  Qualified applicants are required to possess a high school diploma or 

GED, have a valid driver’s license, must be able to successfully complete the Maine Animal 

Control Officer Certification, or be currently certified as an ACO.  Applicants must have 

excellent public relations skills, enjoy working with domestic animals, have a strong work ethic, 

can make independent decisions, provide on-call coverage seven days a week, 24 hours a day 

and be able to meet the physical requirements listed in the job description. Applicants must 

complete a thorough background check and required pre-employment testing.  Compensation 

will be discussed with finalists. 

 

The application deadline is Friday, July 16, 2021, at 4:00 p.m. Applications can be obtained on 

our website at www.boothbayharbor.org, in-person at the town office, or by calling the town 

office at 207.633.3671.  All interested applicants must submit an application, cover letter, and 

resume to: 

 

Julia Latter, Town Manager 

11 Howard Street, Boothbay Harbor, ME 04538 

jlatter@boothbayharbor.org 

 

Equal Opportunity Employer 

 
 

http://www.boothbayharbor.org/

